
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
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To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission

11/11/2024

MR Katherine Weate
20 King AVE
Balgowlah NSW 2093

RE: DA2024/1216 - Gourlay Avenue BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

I have lived in this area all my life and have spent countless hours overlooking the beautiful,
peaceful harbour. It would be really disappointing if this Development were approved and it
would completely transform the character of the harbour for the worse. It would be truly
heartbreaking. I feel extremely passionate about this, as do many others. The community
voice is firmly against this and it would be unjust to approve the DA in the face of this. Thank
you for your time.




